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Lissa Rowan

From: Fiona Olsen
Sent: 02 March 2023 13:21
To: Lissa Rowan
Subject: RE: LRB

Hi Lissa, 

As per the below I am advised to send you comments in relation to NPF4 for 22/01066/APP which will be  heard at 
the next LRB. 

Please see below: 

National Planning Framework 4 (NPF4) was adopted by the Scottish Ministers on 13th February 2023, following 
approval by the Scottish Parliament in January. The basic siting and design principles for householder 
developments continue to apply within NPF4 Policy 16(g). Whilst NPF4 Policies 1, 2 and 16(h) strongly seek to 
address the global climate and nature crises and minimise greenhouse gas emissions, this requirement would not 
overcome the objections to the proposal (22/01066/APP) in terms of design. 

Thanks 

Let me know if you need anything else 

Fiona 
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Please note my working pattern is Tuesday-Friday 
 


